
i0-001
COIMMENT

CL-06642

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Laura Cross <crosslaura@hotmail.com>
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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
cftc proposal

Hello!

I am writing to lend my voice to the table on this proposal. I have recently started to learn FOREX trading and I
am very interested in pursuing and continuing this. However, if the leverage regulations change I will not be able to
sustain any volume investment and it will in fact opt me out of the market not of my own choosing. This proposal
will make it so that only institutions can trade in this market. I do not agree with this at all and I urge you to not
change the leverage regulations.

Sincerely,
Laura Cross
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